
 

 

Notice of Early Closing 

 

Please kindly note that the Secretariat of Hong Kong Mediation Centre (the “HKMC”) 
will be closing early at 4:00 p.m. on 22 December 2017 for the Winter Solstice Festival.  
Thanks for your kind attention. 

 

 

The Secretariat of the Hong Kong Mediation Centre  

21 December 2017 

 


